
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Family, Staff, Volunteer and Essential Visitor Update – January 30, 2025  

 

MICHIGAN HOME UNIT IN CONFIRMED OUTBREAK STATUS – Respiratory illness 

• 5 residents in isolation 

• Essential Visitors only on the Michigan Unit – see below 

 

Public Health has Confirmed: Coronavirus and RSV illness on Michigan Unit  

 

Suspected Outbreak on Huron Home Unit – Respiratory Illness 

• 2 residents in isolation 

 

All visitors must wear a medical mask on the Huron Home unit.  

 

Outbreak Protocols:  

 

Essential visitors ONLY – all people entering the Michigan Unit must wear a medical mask. Please be 

aware and read all posted signs in the home for further direction.  

 

Visiting ill residents - Please follow all posted signage for PPE use when visiting an ill resident. If you 

have questions related to putting on and removing your PPE please ask the nurse on the unit.  

 

Essential Visitor Training – if you require EV training, please contact Reception at ext. 7170 to arrange.  

 

Palliative Care/End of Life – general visitors welcome however, the Charge RN must approve each 

visitor entering the home  

 

No crossover from unit to unit.  

 

Communication will occur if new resident cases are added.  

 

If you have any questions related to the above, please reach out to me at the number/email below.  

 

Dana Horton 

Director of Care  

519-336-6551 ext. 7601 

Dana@vision74.com 


